Temporary closure of Public Works
Tender Box

The Public Works Tender Board announced today (November 29) that owing
to air-conditioning works at 5/F, Low Block of Queensway Government Offices,
the Public Works Tender Box (PWTB) located at Room 503, 5/F, Low Block, will
be closed temporarily during the following periods:

(i) from noon on December 8 to 9am on December 11; and
(ii) from noon on December 15 to 9am on December 18.

Tenderers are advised to carefully read government tender notices, which
state the respective closing time of tenders. They may wish to allow
sufficient time to make arrangements to deposit their tenders into the PWTB
before the respective closing time of tenders. Late tenders will not be
accepted.

For enquiries, please call 2867 1409 between 9am and 6pm from Monday to
Friday (except public holidays).
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